
Hello children! How are you all? We have had a good ‘Stay at Home 

Superhero’ week. We had a grass race earlier in the week.. You need 

a juicy piece of grass each that is at least 4 times as long as your 

body and then ‘go’! Munch munch munch munch munch. It was a draw! 

You might like to have a go (Miss Kuriger says humans don’t eat 

grass though so maybe use a different food).  

I (Peggy) invented a new game this week. It’s called ‘House Shove’. You 

shove your wooden house as hard as you can so it makes a big bang 

on the side of the cage. I have got very good at this game. So good 

that Miss Kuriger thought there was a burglar in the house when I 

was playing it in the middle of the night.  

 I (Bertie) have been perfecting armchair 

snoozes. Peggy thought I had melted.   

Hope you are all getting on well with your 

learning. Love from Peggy and Bertie xxx 



Hello boys and girls. I did promise that I 

would do a bit more learning this week. Look, 

I did try. Literacy is rather tricky for dogs 

though so I did have to have a few lie downs.  
 

I have been on a few walks too and got into 

quite a nice chat with this horse. Apparently, 

horses don’t go to school. In fact, this horse 

had never heard of anyone called Mrs Moss.  

I explained that Mrs Moss is the lady that shares my office with me, 

but Horsey didn’t seem to understand.  
 

Playtime is still my almost best time of the day (snack time and 

snooze time are just a bit better). I hope that you are still finding 

plenty of time for play.  
 

Lots of love from Hetty xxx 


